From: catherine ritlaw <jeranimalsanctuary @frontier.com>
Date: March 15, 2012 1:56:03 PM MST

To: catherine ritlaw <jeranimalsanctuary @frontier.com>
Subject: Hay Funds Depleted

Hay funds depleted and Pepsi grant is NOT FOR FEED
by Journey's End Ranch Animal Sanctuary on Sunday, February 12, 2012 at
1:13pm -

The funds we received in October to get us hay through March are already gone.
We have hay to last to mid-march. Our monthly hay bill had been $700. It is now
$1000 and that does not count hay pellets or supplements with run about $400
more. Hay has gone from $11 a bale a year ago to $19 a bale now.

We need to raise $4000 to get from March to July and another $7000 by July in
order to get a semiload of hay that will last us almost a year. That is the only way
we can save $.

We are thrilled about the Pepsi grant, but only $1000 of it is for feed. The rest is for

shelters, a hay shed and fence. We must spend it as designated, we cannot spend

it on feed. We applied for shelters and fence... we have animals with no shelter and
we cannot buy hay in bulk without a place to store it.

It will do us no good to have a hay shed if we cannot fill it and no good to have
horse shelter if we cannot afford to feed the horses.



These animals are not sound or have emotional scars and have no where else to
go. They are not rideable or usable. If we cannot continue to care for them,
euthanasia is the only option for most of them. Please help. Thank you.
http://www.jersanctuary.org/donate-2/

http://www.jersanctuary.org/available-merchandise/

http://donations.ebay.com/charity/charity.jsp?NP_ID=39182







